
We have a grader who will assist me with scoring homework.  
The grader is not available for consultation on any matter other than scoring issues.

Dan Cheng, A402 WH 
Office 432 - 2355 
cheng@stt.msu.edu

The  statistics  helproom  C100  Wells  Hall  will  open  Thursday,   July  8  according  to  the  following
schedule:  M-Th 9-12, 1-4, 5-7 and F 9-12, 1-4.  

Helproom staff can assist you with questions you may have about the material of this course but may
not do your homework for you. 


